OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER OF THE TRILLIUM MIATA CLUB MARCH 2015

GARAGE:

MXS5-MIATA SPECIALIST

Hey guys and gals.

We are planning for the first Open House event of 2015.
Spring will soon be here, | hope!

Please join us for our first Open House event for 2015
Who: You and all of your Miata friends, invite them all
What: The first Dave’s Garage Open House of 2015
When: May 3. Starts at 9am.

Where: 2470 Royal Windsor Drive Oakuville

Why: Because we want over 100 Miatas!

Get your Miata out of hibernation.

Spend some time with your fellow MX5 friends.

Chat about upgrades, have a free burger and pop and check
out some great looking Miatas.

For pictures from previous events please click the links here...

Look forward to seeing you there.
Thanks.
Dave




